Dear First Grade Families,
KaBOOM!  Our playground build is next weekend!  Please call the office and let them know if you will be able to help on Saturday, May 20th from 9:00am-finish.  This is a team effort and we are all excited to have new equipment for the children to play on.  You don’t have to have any previous building skills!  There will be lots of different kinds of jobs to do that day.  All you need to do is show up willing to help!
Field Trip: Friday June 2nd we will be going to Camp Daggett. Thank you for sending in permission slips that were sent home last week.  If you have not sent it in yet please get it to me as soon as possible.  It is going to be such an amazing day.
Spring Concert:  There will be a Spring Concert for K-4 families on Wednesday, June 7th at 2:10 in the Multi-purpose room.  We hope you can come and listen to our amazing students sing.
Testing:  The First Grade will be taking the reading NWEA on Tuesday, May23rd at 8:00, and the math NWEA on Tuesday, May 30th at 8:10.  Please help make sure your child gets a good night sleep and a great breakfast that morning.  They have all learned so much this year and I can’t wait to have them, “show what they know!”
Spelling:  We have two more weeks of spelling.  Please make sure your child is practicing for about 5-10 minutes a night.  Thanks!   
Homework:  This week will be the last week that I will send home homework bags.   I know how busy families get in the late spring with sports and end of the year activities.  After this week please send the homework bags back and I will keep them and get them ready for next year!
[bookmark: _GoBack]End of the Year trip to the Alanson Park:  The First Grade and Kindergarten will be taking a walking field trip to the Alanson Park for a picnic on Tuesday, June 6th.   The children will need a sack lunch on this day.  We will be walking down to the park about 10:45.  We will enjoy a picnic lunch and then the children will be able to play!  We will end our time there handing out our end of the year awards.  All parents are welcome to join us at the park on this day!      
  
